

SSLP Head Office c/o Codsall Community High School Elliots Lane, Codsall Staffordshire WV8 1PQ t 01902 243622

Dear Parent / Carer,

18th July 2024

e office@sslp.uk

Senior staffing arrangements 2023 / 2024

We are writing to inform you that a recent Governing Board meeting it was agreed that the secondment of Mrs Dadge to the position of Director of Teaching and Learning for our Learning Partnership would be extended until the end of the next academic year (July 2024) and, as a consequence, Mrs Burrington would continue her secondment to the position of Headteacher at Perton Middle School for the same amount of time.

Why has this decision been made?

Both members of staff have been exemplary in their new roles and we wanted both Mrs Dadge and Mrs Burrington to continue to have such a positive impact on the work that we are doing.

What does this mean for my child?

It will mean that your child will continue to receive a first-rate education at Perton Middle School. Mrs Burrington will be supported by the senior leadership at the school as well as myself in my role as Executive Headteacher and by Mrs Dadge with her ongoing focus on teaching and learning across the partnership.

Yours faithfully,

Alun Harding

Executive Headteacher

South Staffordshire Learning Partnership